
Recommendation: Single Point Diamond Interchange
 with directional ramps to
 8th Street
Factors that led to this recommendation: Existing and future congestion at this location require an interchange

Who helped reach this recommendation: 06/25/08: Executive and Technical Leadership Teams endorsed this decision
 12/08/06: Meeting with the Downtown Partnership

 Multiple meetings with property owners (business and residential)
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